


 

 
 

 
 
We regret any inconvenience that these corrective measures may cause you. This required work is for safety 
of the crew, the towing vehicle occupants and other traveling the public roadways. We hope that you agree 
that the safety benefits surpass the inconvenience. 
 
 
Regards, 
PRODUCT SAFETY DEPARTMENT 
 
Federal regulations require that any vehicle lessor receiving this recall notice must forward a copy of this notice 
to the lessee within ten (10) days.  
 
If the authorized dealer has failed or is unable to remedy the defect without charge and within a reasonable 
time, contact Vermeer Product Safety by email at productsafety@vermeer.com or by calling 800-829-0051 or 
641-621-7060. You may also submit a complaint to the Administrator, National Highway Traffic Safety 
Administration, 1200 New Jersey Avenue SE, Washington, D.C. 20590 or call the Vehicle Safety Hotline at 
888-327-4236 (TTY: 1-800-424-9153); or go to http://www.safercar.gov 
 
 
Enclosure: First notice owner letter – September 9, 2020  
 
 




